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From: Tony Brand <tony_brand@bigpond.com>
To: "matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au" <matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 21/01/2014 4:43 pm
Subject: Objection to modification request applications for the concept plan MP 09_0216 and 
project application MP 09_0219 of the Shepherds Bay Redevelopment

Dear Matthew,

I received a letter from the Planning & Infrastructure department dated 16/01/2014 re the above 
modifications.

I would like to record my opposition to any changes to these proposed developments on the grounds 
of over population for the size of the area, the additional burden on the existing high traffic volumes 
and overcrowding of cars in the local area.

If you require further details please let me know.

Yours sincerely

Antony Brand
40/5 Bay Drive
Meadowbank NSW 2114

Sent via iPad


